JAMES A . FARLEY
NEW YoRK

August 4, 1944

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth
Texas

Dear Amon:

I was delighted to receive
the clipping regarding the election
of officers of the Fort Worth Club,
and also copy of the club's 59th Annual
Report. They have every reason to be
mighty proud of you Amon - you certainly
have done a splendid job for them down
through the years.

With kindest personal regards
and best wishes, -

Sincerely yours,

JAF/r



